Orange County Register (online) June 17, 2014



Laura's House celebrates 20 years

More than 100 guests attend the event at the group's Ladera Ranch offices last week.













BY DAWN MEAD / GUEST COLUMNIST

Published: June 17, 2014 Updated: 1:05 p.m.



COURTESY OF KELLY PHOTO VIDEO

More than 100 people attended a special birthday celebration Laura's House hosted at its Ladera Ranch offices last week.

The event, celebrating 20 years of helping victims of domestic abuse, included a cake, live entertainment, an open house and tours of the corporate offices and counseling and resource center.

Highlights of the celebration:

- Laura's House Executive Director Margaret Bayston spoke about the milestones from the last 20 years.
- Sergio Prince, a representative from Supervisor Pat Bates' office, presented Laura's House with a commendation letter. He also spoke briefly about an item on the supervisor's meeting agenda to discuss a \$46,000 grant for Laura's House.
- Juanita Benitez from OC Sweet Temptation donated a three-tier cake, which was eaten after singing "Happy Birthday" to Laura's House.

Wayne Pinnell from Haskell & White cut the cake and spoke about his upcoming goals as chairman of Laura's House Board of Directors.



Sergio Prince, a representative from Supervisor Pat Bates' office, presents Andrea McCallister, left, and Margaret Bayston of Laura's House with a commendation letter.

COURTESY OF KELLY PHOTO VIDEO



Laura's House Board of Directors members Conrad and Helen Timpe of The Timpe Group at Morgan Stanley.

COURTESY OF KELLY PHOTO VIDEO



 $Wayne\ Pinnell\ of\ Haskell\ \&\ White,\ chairman\ of\ Laura's\ House\ Board\ of\ Directors.$

COURTESY OF KELLY PHOTO VIDEO